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The US 93 West of Whitefish project will occur on 
U.S. Highway 93 (US 93) in Whitefish, starting near 
the intersection with Mountainside Drive, extending 
approximately 3 miles west to just past Livermore Flats. 

This project will enhance roadway safety features 
and nonmotorized access in Whitefish. Planned 
improvements aim to extend the service life of this 
section of US 93.
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